Aiming at UPSC; AASU’s project “Pratysha”

All Assam Students' Union (AASU) is launching the “Pratyasha”
project to support aspiring civil servants from Assam and other

North-Eastern states. Under this initiative, 40 talented students (26
%\ from Assam and 14 from other North-Eastern states through NESO)

will receive full-time foundational coaching in Delhi for the Union
Public Service Commission (UPSC) civil services examination.

To apply, interested students can visit

Www.aasu.org.in

from July 26th to August 4th, 2025

The written selection test will be held on 10th August, 2025 at
Royal Global University, Guwahati.

For further information
Please contact
Sri Tutumani Kalita
Education Secretary, AASU

9706163499
or visit www.aasu.org.in

+ Selected students will be coached at a renowned civil services
coaching institute i Delhi.

» AASU will cover the admission and coaching fees as a whole.

* Additionally, a monthly stipend will be provided for the aspirants.
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